COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, February 13, 2006

QUESTION NO. 2

QUESTION: Cllr. Marie Corr 

To ask the Manager to indicate when the new Scheme of Letting Priorities as adopted by South Dublin County Council in December 2005 is likely to be implemented?

REPLY
The new Scheme of Letting Priorities has been submitted to the Minister for the Environment, Heritage and Local Government for approval.  However, officials in the Department have said that due to the substantial nature of the changes proposed, thorough examination of the proposals will be undertaken by the Department.  Consequently an official of the Department has indicated that approval will not be forthcoming before the end of February 2006.

